
 
THE NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL  

(COSTESSEY AND NORWICH, DEREHAM ROAD SCHEME) 
 PROPOSED TRAFFIC ORDERS AND NOTICES 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR THE MAKING OF THE ORDERS 

The proposed extension of the double yellow lines is to prohibit parking at the junction 
to increase visibility as a safety measure at the junction.  

The proposed extension of the 30mph speed restriction is to improve safety in the 
vicinity of the proposed new housing development in alignment with Norfolk County 
Councils Speed Management Strategy. 

The proposed no right turn restriction is to improve safety at the junction of 
Richmond Road and Dereham Road and to help mitigate traffic congestion on 
Dereham Road. 

The proposal to make the Order is therefore made because it appears to the County 
Council that it is expedient to do so in accordance with Sub-Section 1(a) of Section 1 
of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984. 

(a)  for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or 

for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising. 
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